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12 November 2013

Mr. Randal A. Raney
influence@mindspring.com

Dear Randal,

The Florida Chapter of The Wildlife Society (FLTWS) was very pleased with the decision by
the commissioners of the Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission to close the
borders of our state to importation of most cervids. Thank you so much for the effort and
enthusiasm you put into making that outcome a reality. Your willingness to share your
concerns and be the point of contact certainly assisted the various stakeholder groups to
focus our efforts and present a united front. The information that you provided was accurate
and science-based, both very important aspects for FLTWS when we lend our support to
any wildlife issue. Congratulations for a job well done, and FLTWS looks forward to working
with you on future projects that serve the natural resources of Florida and beyond.

Sincerely,
7
"W’___————
Erin Myers .
President, Florida Chapter of The Wildlife Society



